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Director and Chief Executive 
Maritime NZ 
Kirstie.hewlett@maritimenz.govt.nz 
BY EMAIL 
 
Tēna koe Kirstie  
 
Safety and maintenance of the Cook Strait ferries 

Thank you for your email last week, responding to my enquiry regarding the system of managing 
the safety of shipping in Cook Strait, especially in relation to shipping, and maritime incident 
response. 

I have discussed this matter further with my mayoral colleagues and we would like to invite you to 
present on this matter to the Wellington Regional Transport Committee (RTC). Thank you for your 
suggestions as to what might be covered in the presentation; that sounds ideal.  

The next meeting of the RTC is on Tuesday 13 June. If you could please confirm your attendance, we 
will include that item on our meeting agenda. We would appreciate receiving a copy of your 
presentation in advance so that Committee members are well prepared. 

Thanks again for your offer to present and I look forward to hosting you in due course. 
 
Ngā mihi        

Daran Ponter       
Chair        
Greater Wellington  
      
 

 

mailto:Kirstie.hewlett@maritimenz.govt.nz

